
 10 May 2006 
 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Excellency, 
 

Once again I would like to thank you for your personal commitment 
so that we finally could adopt the resolution, “Elections of seven members of 
the Organizational Committee of the Peacebuilding Commission” 
(resolution 60/L.52) on 8 May 2006.  
 

As I referred to in my introduction of the draft resolution, I have been 
informed that the election in the Economic and Social Council to the 
Organizational Committee will be conducted on Friday, 12 May. The 
elections in the General Assembly will subsequently take place on Tuesday, 
16 May, at 4 p.m.  
 

I invite you to submit or reconfirm as early as possible candidatures to 
the General Assembly Secretariat (Room 2925). The Secretariat will prepare 
and make available a list of candidates for information.  
 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 
 
 

Jan Eliasson 
 


